
Sustainable Tahoe meeting on
South Shore
Sustainable Tahoe’s first basinwide green networking event in
South  Lake  Tahoe  is  Nov.  18  from  5:30-8:30pm  at  Embassy
Suites.

Regional  leaders,  owners,  staff  and  advocates  of  green
technology,  conservation,  alternative  transportation,  clean
energy and sustainable innovation will unite to network and
start the next wave of action toward sustainability.

The  event  will  focus  on  bringing  these  community  leaders
together to meet, collaborate, and share resources under one
vision of creating a sustainable destination of the Lake Tahoe
basin.

The  event  will  include  a  tour  of  recent  sustainability
initiatives by the Embassy Suites. The tour will also look at
Explore Tahoe.

A 2011 Tahoe Expo is being planned for the summer to showcase
possibilities for a new Tahoe economy.

For more information, go to www.SustainableTahoe.org or call
(775) 883.0831.
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